
         

KENYA SCHOOL OF GOVERNMENT 

Empowering the Public Service 
 
 

MEDIA INVITE 
 
KSG Director General, Prof. Nura Mohamed and Vice-Chancellor Open University 
of Kenya (OUK) Prof. Elijah Omwenga will be signing a Memorandum of 
Understanding between the Kenya School of Government and the Open University 
of Kenya on Tuesday, June 10, 2025 at 2pm at Lower Kabete. 
 
The MoU is on the following areas of collaboration for the Public Service  

1. Joint training, co-creation and delivery of online training programmes focused 

on enhancing the skills of public officers.  

2. Joint research and consultancy project activities  

3. Policy dialogues focused on governance and public administration  

4. Joint organisation of workshops and conferences on specific themes 

5. Staff Capacity Building  

 
EVENT: MoU Signing  

DATE: June 10, 2025 

TIME: 2:00pm 

VENUE: KSG, Lower Kabete  

 

For any clarification contact: 
 

Ms. Pamela Nyagah 

Tel: 0722-268835 
 

or 
 

Ms. Ephline Okoth 

Tel: 0710-970118 

https://ouk.ac.ke/prof-elijah-i-omwenga-appointed-vice-chancellor-open-university-kenya
https://ouk.ac.ke/prof-elijah-i-omwenga-appointed-vice-chancellor-open-university-kenya

